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I oppose HB 2002. This is an awful decision and will increase the confusion, 

depression and ultimately suicide in children. I think it is in the best interests of the 

child to withhold life-altering “care” until they are able to fully comprehend what 

they’re doing. Parents have a right to be informed and involved in their children’s 

care.  


